
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter  - Week 18 

 

Friday 2nd Feb 2018 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Family Learning 

 

In Family Learning we had fun planting pots with Spring/Summer Bulbs. We 

used Iris, Allium, Oxalis, Anemone & Gladioli. We potted tubs using layer 

planting starting with bigger plants at the bottom and working up to the 

smaller ones near the top. We also made collages showing the difference 

between plants with roots and those with bulbs.     

 

   

 

 

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Cole, 

Darcey, Emilie, Lottie, Ben, Yousuf, 

Ava, Ali, Shahzaib, Lainy-Rae, Lacey

-Mae, Wren, Riley & Owen. 

House Point Winners— Ellie, 

Emilie, Lois, Louis, Tiffany, Ava 

& Lexie.  



Zumba Class 

We are pleased to advise 

you that our Zumba Classes 

are continuing next term.  

Please look out for the letter 

coming home with your 

child this week. There are 

places available so please 

ensure you return the per-

mission slip and payment. 

    

 

February 

Feb 7th—Family Learning—

1.15—3.15 

Feb 16th—Valentine’s School 

Disco—3.30-5.00 

Feb 16th—School closes 

Feb 26th—School reopens 

March 

March 1st—Yr 4 Class As-

sembly 

March 8th—Reception Class 

Assembly 

March 8th—Mother’s Day 

Secret Shop 

March 8th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

March 15th—PTA Meeting at 

7.00pm 

March 16th—20th—Book 

Fayre 

March 20th—Family Learn-

ing—1.15-2.45 

March 21st—Year 5 trip to 

Magna 

March 23rd—3.45-5.00 Small 

school football tournament at 

Ryburn 

March 26th—3.30-6.00 Par-

ents Evening 

March 27th—3.30—6.00 Par-

ents Evening  

March 29th—school closes 

April 

April 16th—School reopens 

PTFA 

Please be aware that the PTFA have set up a new Facebook 

Group Please follow this link for the new closed 

group  https://m.facebook.com/groups/1908916519360596.       

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring Term  

 

Monday—Zumba Club 

Tuesday—Karate Club 

Wednesday –Book/

Reading Club (KS2) 

Friday—Football Club 

(KS2)  

Winter Clothing 

Please can you ensure with the cold 

weather that your child brings their 

hat and gloves to wear for play-

time.  Please ensure that they are 

clearly labelled with 

your child’s name in it.  

Thank you   

   
Attendance  

Acorns—   94.8%    Lates 3     Elms—97.8%       Lates 5 

Oaks—       95.6%   Lates 3   Rowans—97.8%   Lates 6 

Willows—   99.0%   Lates 2  Maples—100%    Lates 2 

Junipers—   98.3%  Lates 6   School— 97.5%   Lates 27 

A very disappointing number of lates this week and I have made have con-

tact with a number of parents. It is vital I see improvements or I will have 

no other choice than to inform the Education Welfare Officer. 

Lunchtime Award Winners 

Congratulations to our lunchtime award win-

ners for their perfect manners this week—  

Ellie, Emilie, Sydney, Charlie, Lexie & Felix. 

 

Family Learning 

We are pleased to  let you know that 
we have lots of exciting activities 
booked in over the coming months. 

Please ensure you check your child’s 
book bag for the invitations and if 
you want to take part that you re-
turn the completed slip as soon as 
possible. 

Please note that these events  are 
popular with limited places and we 
have to be as fair as possible when 
allocating places.    
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